Recycling Committee Meeting Notes:
January 18, 2018

Meeting was called to order at 6:04 pm.
Present were Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell, Jennifer Gady, Anne Marie Brooks

Secretary’s report was not available.

Treasurer's report was accepted as read. A copy is attached.

In the Coordinator's report, Marilyn brought a copy of the old lease for the office/trailer.
Since there is concern about the old lease and no invoices for two months, Marilyn
agreed to look into the situation.

Marilyn also reported that Covanta/Semass paid for the latex paint pickup and disposal.

Marilyn met with Lu-Ann Souza from Girl Scouts about a program recycling might be
able to run for giris. This could lead to income for the recycling center.

Earl and Marilyn have been talking with Todd Kopp, Derek and Ken Buckland about the
need for a trash pick-up program in town by 2020 and what recycling’s role in that
program will be. Money may be available from the town for recycling to continue and
assist in the planning/development of such a program.

Marilyn attended a Webinar on the state matiress program. F unding up to $6500 may
be available for a container for mattresses. This would have to be done by June 1.

We will be selling composters at a reduced price over the next few months.

Meeting was adjourned at 7 pm.
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